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In an increasingly digitized and complex publishing world, writers need to know how to protect themselves
against copyright infringement, legal trouble, and unwise concessions to publishers. Still the author’s
foremost advocate for copyright protection, fair contracts, and free expression, the Authors Guild has once
again partnered with Allworth Press to update this invaluable reference. Thoroughly revised to reflect the
many changes in the publishing industry, the fourth edition offers plain-English explanations of legal and
business aspects of the trade, from electronic rights and ebooks to contracts and accounting. Other topics
include: 

Registering copyrights, including online●

Taxes and bookkeeping●

Following fair use guidelines●

Negotiating contracts with publishers and agents●

Obtaining permissions to use others’ work●

Dealing with periodical, syndication, film, television, play, and audio rights agreements●

Handling business disputes●

Understanding libel, privacy, and the limits of free expression●

Avoiding self-publishing missteps●

Planning authors’ estates ●
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From reader reviews:

William Riser:

Do you have favorite book? Should you have, what is your favorite's book? E-book is very important thing
for us to be aware of everything in the world. Each publication has different aim or even goal; it means that
book has different type. Some people really feel enjoy to spend their a chance to read a book. They can be
reading whatever they consider because their hobby is usually reading a book. Why not the person who don't
like studying a book? Sometime, particular person feel need book when they found difficult problem as well
as exercise. Well, probably you'll have this The Writer's Legal Guide, Fourth Edition.

Cora Spillane:

Hey guys, do you would like to finds a new book to study? May be the book with the headline The Writer's
Legal Guide, Fourth Edition suitable to you? The actual book was written by famous writer in this era.
Typically the book untitled The Writer's Legal Guide, Fourth Editionis the main one of several books this
everyone read now. That book was inspired a number of people in the world. When you read this guide you
will enter the new dimensions that you ever know previous to. The author explained their idea in the simple
way, consequently all of people can easily to know the core of this publication. This book will give you a
large amount of information about this world now. To help you to see the represented of the world with this
book.

Billy Migliore:

Your reading 6th sense will not betray you actually, why because this The Writer's Legal Guide, Fourth
Edition e-book written by well-known writer we are excited for well how to make book that could be
understand by anyone who else read the book. Written with good manner for you, dripping every ideas and
creating skill only for eliminate your own personal hunger then you still skepticism The Writer's Legal
Guide, Fourth Edition as good book not simply by the cover but also from the content. This is one
publication that can break don't determine book by its include, so do you still needing an additional sixth
sense to pick this!? Oh come on your examining sixth sense already said so why you have to listening to one
more sixth sense.

Damian Woodward:

A lot of book has printed but it differs from the others. You can get it by world wide web on social media.
You can choose the most beneficial book for you, science, witty, novel, or whatever by means of searching
from it. It is named of book The Writer's Legal Guide, Fourth Edition. You can add your knowledge by it.
Without leaving the printed book, it can add your knowledge and make anyone happier to read. It is most
critical that, you must aware about e-book. It can bring you from one destination to other place.
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